
ACCEPTABLE USE POLICY        7029A 

 

Dear Family, 

North Lake School District will make every effort to educate your child to help your child on the 
appropriate use of the computer, internet and social media. The District has a filtering system in place for 
the internet that so far has filtered out objectionable material, but we cannot guarantee that your child will 
not come across inappropriate or not age appropriate materials.  The staff at the District will report any 
site that wasn’t properly filtered to the appropriate District personnel. We ask your assistance in 
developing responsible attitudes, reinforcing appropriate behaviors, and reinforcing security practices on 
the network.  The students will receive instruction to properly find and utilize appropriate internet 
information.   

1. All use of the North Lake Network must be in support of education and research which is 
consistent with the goals of the North Lake School District. 

2. A staff member must remain in the room to provide direct supervision of the Internet. 
3. Any request to download or print information off the Internet must first be approved by the 

teacher. 

Students shall:   

1. only login using your name and password; 
2. receive authorization to use the computers/network/internet 
3. respectfully take care of all computer equipment;  
4. ask your teacher for the appropriate sites/links as to where he/she would like you to do or go; 
5. follow all safety rules that were taught to you.  Should you get on an objectionable site, 

immediately tell your teacher and get off the site; 
6. not download anything to the school’s computer without permission from your teacher. 
7. be aware of copyright laws and what you may or may not download. 

For further information for online safety, please visit the following sites:  Children’s Internet Protection 
Act   (CIPA).  http://www.fcc.gov/guides/childrens-internet-protection-act and the Children’s Online 
Privacy Practice Act (COPPA) http://www.ftc.gov/ogc/coppa1.htm. 

The use of the District’s technology and electronic resources is a privilege which may be revoked at any 
time. 

The District's electronic systems are provided on an "as is, as available" basis. The District does not make 
any warranties, whether expressed or implied, including, without limitation, those of merchantability and 
fitness for a particular purpose with respect to any services provided by the system and any information or 
software contained therein. The District does not warrant that the functions or services performed by, or 
that the information or software contained on the system will meet the system user's requirements, or that 
the system will be uninterrupted or error-free, or that defects will be corrected. Opinions, advice, services, 
and all other information expressed by system users, information providers, service providers, or other 
third-party individuals in the systems are those of the individual or entity and not the District. The District 
will cooperate fully with local, state, or federal officials in any investigation concerning or relating to 
misuse of the District's electronic communications system. 
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